November 14, 2003

«NAME»
«ADD1»
«ADD2»
«CITY», «ST»  «ZIP»
Dear «PRE» «LAST»:

As one of the student callers here at Longwood University, I have tried to reach you to ask for your support of the 2003-2004 Annual Fund.  Unfortunately, I was unable to contact you.  During training for my position, I learned how important the Annual Fund is to the academic excellence of our university, but I did not realize this until I looked around campus one day.  

As I passed by the Information Technology department, I realized how I rely on their expertise and computer resources for research, papers, class web sites, and keeping in touch with my professors via e-mail. I realized how essential the Library is to my education, when I was doing research for my Business Communications class.  However, the need to keep up with changing technology and library equipment is constant.  Annual Fund contributions help us keep pace with these changes.

Annual Fund gifts also support student scholarships, which are very important to students like me.  I am very appreciative of the scholarships and grants I have received from Longwood.  If scholarships were not available, many of us would not be able to afford tuition costs.   

I also appreciate the knowledge and passion for learning that my professors pass on to me through their lectures and class discussions.  It is really important for Longwood to have great faculty -- annual fund gifts help retain highly qualified faculty and support our academic departments.

When I graduate, I plan to join the ranks of alumni who continually give to the Annual Fund to ensure that future Longwood students can receive the same first-class education I am receiving now.  I hope I have convinced you that every gift is important--no matter if it is $20 or $2,000.  Your contribution will have a tremendous impact on the lives of every student.  Please consider sending your gift today.

I am currently a junior, and I know the impact that donations to the Annual Fund have on students because I’ve seen it personally.  Thank you for the part you have played in my education and for helping to maintain the level of quality that makes Longwood such a wonderful place to learn.    

Sincerely,


[image: image1.wmf]
W. Hunter Edwards

Class of 2005, Business Management Major

P.S.  As we strive to achieve our goals, private support is crucial.  Now is the time to take advantage of year-end tax savings -- please send in your gift soon.
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